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Requests to retain agenda items on the 2024 Summary statement of matters of which the Security Council is seized  

Agenda item Last formal 
meeting 

Request to 
retain sent by 

Date of  
request 

52. The India-Pakistan question 5 Nov. 1965 Pakistan 1 Jan. 2024 

53. The Hyderabad question  24 May 1949 Pakistan 1 Jan. 2024 

54. Letter dated 20 February 1958 from the representative of the Sudan addressed to the Secretary-
General  

21 Feb. 1958 Sudan 3 Jan. 2024 

55. Letter dated 11 July 1960 from the Minister for Foreign Affairs of Cuba addressed to the President of 
the Security Council  

5 Jan. 1961 Cuba 12 Jan. 2024 

56. Letter dated 31 December 1960 from the Minister for External Affairs of Cuba addressed to the 
President of the Security Council  

5 Jan. 1961 Cuba 12 Jan. 2024 

57. The situation in the India/Pakistan subcontinent  27 Dec. 1971 Pakistan 1 Jan. 2024 

58. Letter dated 3 December 1971 from the Permanent Representatives of Algeria, Iraq, the Libyan Arab 
Republic and the People’s Democratic Republic of Yemen to the United Nations addressed to the 
President of the Security Council  

9 Dec. 1971 United Arab 
Emirates 

2 Jan. 2024 

59. Complaint by Cuba  18 Sept. 1973 Cuba 12 Jan. 2024 

60. The situation between Iran and Iraq  31 Jan. 1991 Iran 1 Jan. 2024 

61. Letter dated 1 October 1985 from the Permanent Representative of Tunisia to the United Nations 
addressed to the President of the Security Council  

4 Oct. 1985 Tunisia 4 Jan. 2024 

62. Letter dated 19 April 1988 from the Permanent Representative of Tunisia to the United Nations 
addressed to the President of the Security Council  

25 Apr. 1988 Tunisia 4 Jan. 2024 

63. Letter dated 2 February 1990 from the Permanent Representative of Cuba to the United Nations 
addressed to the President of the Security Council  

9 Feb. 1990 Cuba 12 Jan. 2024 

64. The situation in Georgia  15 June 2009 Georgia 3 Jan. 2024 

65. The situation in Guinea-Bissau 10 Aug. 2020 No retention request received 

66. Letter dated 13 March 2018 from the Chargé d’affaires a.i. of the Permanent Mission of the United 
Kingdom of Great Britain and Northern Ireland to the United Nations addressed to the President of the 
Security Council (S/2018/218) 

6 Sept. 2018 United Kingdom 10 Jan. 2024 

 


